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THE GORHAM TOWN BOARD  
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

May 23, 2024   6:00 pm 
 

 
 The Gorham Town Board held a Special Meeting on Thursday May 23, 2024 at 6:00 pm 
at the Town Hall in Gorham, NY.   
 
  Present were; Town Supervisor Dale C. Stell. Town Councilmembers, Jake Chard, Phil Curtis 
and Chrissy Watkins. 
  Councilmember Brian Lazarus was necessarily absent. 
  Town Clerk Darby Perrotte and Town Lawyer Stacy Trein in attendance. 
  One guest via Zoom. 
       
1. Call to Order/Pledge to the Flag  
 
2.       Privilege of the Floor –  none requested 
    
3.       Business –   
 
                 a.  Executive Session to discuss current litigation -   
 
  On the motion by Councilmember Chard, seconded by Councilmember Curtis, the Board 
entered into executive session at 6:15pm to discuss current litigation regarding Town of 
Gorham v Kerrick. 
  On the motion by Councilmember Curtis, seconded by Councilmember Watkins, the Board 
returned to regular session at 7:01pm. 
  No action was taken in executive session.  Both motions carried unanimously. 4-0 
                                       4  Ayes  - Stell, Chard, Curtis, Watkins 
                                                                                                                        069-2024                                                                                                                                                                                         
 4.  Privilege of the Floor – none requested 
 
 5.  Set the Next Meeting Date –  
  The next meeting will be held on June 26, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the Gorham Town Hall. 
                                                                                                                    
 6.  Adjournment –  
  On the motion by Councilmember Chard, seconded by Councilmember Curtis, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:02 pm.  Motion carried unanimously. 4-0 

4  Ayes -  Stell, Chard, Curtis, Watkins 
                                                                                                                        070-2024 
 
                                                                                               Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                                                   Darby L. Perrotte 
                                                                                                     Town Clerk                                                                                 


